
 
From: Navone Staggs [mailto:nstaggs@StockmansBankok.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, March 04, 2009 4:25 PM 
To: Comments 
Subject: BANK ASSESSMENT 
 
THIS IS UNDOUBTEDLY THE MOST UNFAIR ASSESSMENT EVER MADE ON COMMUNITY 
BANKS.  THE ASSESSMENT SHOULD BE ON THE BANKS THAT ARE CAUSING THE 
SHORTAGES. 
 
Sincerely, 
Navone Staggs 
Vice President 
Altus Branch 
PO Box 8086 
Altus, OK  73522 
 
(580) 477-2222 
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